
From: siddanna mangad <siddanna110@gmail.com> 
 
Subject: Suggestions regarding MNP 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I have read the MNP Regulations,2009 and amendments henceforth. It would be better if the process is 
simplified. I want to make the following suggestions in the process. 
 
1. Let there not be difficult process of submitting documents again if the number is to be used in different 
Telecom circle with the same service provider. Interchanging of service area can be done through IVRS since 
customer is already verified. 
 
2. Please reduce the number of days to be with new service provider from 90 days to around 45 days after 
porting. 
 
Thanking you, 
Siddanna  
Gulbarga 
Contact no.: 9741170568  

 


